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ExciƟng New Changes 
The PTA worked very hard, applying for a grant from the BriƟsh and 
Foreign Schools Society to have our entrance - and soon to be cycling/
scooƟng area - re-tarmacked. We will have the lines for this painted during 
the summer holidays and a few other surprises will also be completed in 
this area. Keep your eyes peeled everyone! Thanks so much to the PTA!!!  

Hadstock WriƟng 
CompeƟƟon!  

A few weeks ago, we wrote in the 
newsleƩer about our Class 2 pupils 

who took part in the wriƟng 
compeƟƟon, hosted by the 

Hadstock Society.  

The winner was Sophia Horner who 
received a book token as a prize.  

The Hadstock Society was so 
impressed with the whole class that 

they also gave the class a book 
token!  

We are so proud of our children and 
wanted to show off the winning 

piece of wriƟng as well as the class, 
together with the books they chose 

as a prize.  





Important Dates & Notices 
 

· Friday 12th July - End of Year Reports to go home 
· Friday 12th July - Year 6 at Ninja Warriors in Chelmsford 
· Sunday 14th July - Car Boot Sale on Ashdon Primary School’s field (PTA arranging this event) 
· Wednesday 17th July - ’Porridge’ End of Year Performance @ 14:00 and @ 18:30 
· Thursday 18th July - ’Porridge’ End of Year Performance @ 18:30 
· Friday 19th July - Leavers’ Assembly @ 09:30 
· Friday 19th July - Summer School Disco @ 15:30-17:00 
· Monday 22nd July - Colour Run @ 14:00-15:30 
 
Reminder about Reporting Absences and Vomiting/Diarrhoea: 
Parents and carers must call the school before 9.10am if their child is unwell to report their absence, 
as well as the reason why their child is absent. If we do not know why a child is not in school, it is an 
unauthorised absence, so please keep the office up to date. Additionally, if your child has been 
vomiting and/or had diarrhoea, it is policy that they must stay at home for 48 hours after the last 
episode, in order to limit the spread of such illnesses. Additionally, if a child has had a serious bout of 
diarrhoea, called cryptosporidiosis, they will not be allowed to swim for the following two weeks.  
 

Attendance Winners 

First Place: Class 3 (99.2%)  

Second Place: Class 2 (94%)  

Third Place: Class 1 (74.3%)  
 

Congratulations Class 3; you can have an extra 10 minutes playtime next Friday.  
Well done!  

 Stars of the Week 
 Well done to all our lovely 

stars of the week. They have 
all done us proud. 


